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To: Planning 
Cc: Save Museum Street; David Fowler 
Subject: Proposed development Museum Street 
 
OBJECTION TO REDEVELOPMENT OF ONE MUSEUM STREET 

2023/2510/P (planning application) and 2023/2653/L (Listed Building 

Approval) planning; David Fowler; cc Save Museum Street  

  

As a resident of Russell Court, I wish to register a strong objection to this 

proposal. 

This planning proposal does not fit in with the Bloomsbury vista, culture or 

heritage. It dwarfs the whole area beyond its proposed footprint and 

constitutes a blot on the landscape. 

I do not believe that this is appropriate for the health and welfare of 

residents in the neighbourhood or for visitors. 

I recognise that urban areas are always subject to change but this proposal 

represents an intrusion on so vast a scale as to be utterly unacceptable. 

As outlined, the height and mass of the building are clearly out of keeping 

with contiguous historic buildings and will have a negative impact upon the 

adjacent conservation areas of Bloomsbury, Soho and Covent Garden. 

  

Professor Mike McConville 
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